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Due to the state's general hiring freeze, the current Keyboard Specialist 1 continuous
recruitment examination program has been suspended . Applications have not been
accepted since March 14, 2003 ; the last candidates were added to the eligible lists
on July 31, 2003 .

Ordinarily, eligibility for appointment from these continuous recruitment eligible lists is
limited to one year . In light of the hiring freeze, however, and in anticipation of future
staffing needs by agencies, we are adopting a new eligibility policy for Keyboard
Specialist 1 candidates . Effective October 27, 2003, and until further notice, all
current eligibles and future additions to the Keyboard Specialist 1 eligible lists
will have two years eligibility for appointment, dating from the eligible's
addition to the eligible list .

Questions should be addressed to the Managed Placement Unit at (518) 485-0355 .
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